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Dear Friends, 
 
Greetings from Adelphi Monthly Meeting and Baltimore Yearly Meeting of the Religious 
Society of Friends.  
 
Jolee Robinson, a beloved member of our Meeting, has opened to us her leading to travel 
among Friends, listening attentively to others and bearing faithful and honest witness to 
her deeply held spiritual understandings.  Her leading is to share in fellowship and worship 
with Quakers from other branches of the Religious Society of Friends. 
 
Among her countless acts of service to our Meeting over many years, Jolee has served on 
the Ministry & Worship Committee and the Memorial Garden Committee. She is currently 
serving on the Change Group, which works to help Adelphi Friends Meeting become an 
anti-racist Meeting.  Jolee's broad experiences within the Religious Society of Friends 
include extensive travel. She has served on the Baltimore Yearly Meeting Working Group 
on Intervisitation and, since 2010, has visited FUM Triennials, USFWI Triennials, 
Wilmington Yearly Meeting, Indiana Yearly Meeting, North Carolina Yearly Meeting, North 
Carolina Fellowship of Friends Annual Session, Western Yearly Meeting, NewYork Yearly 
Meeting, Southeastern Yearly Meeting,  Evangelical Friends Church Eastern Region Yearly 
Meeting, Sierra CascadesYearly Meeting, Friends World Committee, Section of the 
Americas, and 11 monthly meetings in Cuba.  All visits during the past 13 months have 
been via Zoom. 
  
Our Meeting unites with Jolee’s leading.  We are fortunate to share with other Quakers 
through Jolee.  We know you will find her filled with the blessings of joy and good humor, 
intelligence, experience and thoughtfulness.  We commend Jolee to your care and 
hospitality. 
 
Approved and minuted at our meeting for business held on the 16th of May, 2021. 
 
Carole Hoage, Clerk 
Adelphi Friends Meeting 
Adelphi, Maryland 
 


